
POLICY TYPE: ENDS 
 
POLICY TITLE: “BARTON EXPERIENCE”  
Students will be positive about their Barton experience.  
 
1. In exit surveys and other feedback report mechanisms, students will speak positively of their 

experiences at Barton.  
 

2. Students will cite individual, personal, caring attention from faculty and staff as a significant factor 
in how they perceive their experience at Barton.  

 
 
Graduation Application Survey is administered to Barton graduates between January and May.  

The survey is located on the web at GradApp.bartonccc.edu (graphic display of data here.) For 
this END we will focus on the Instruction and Student Services sections. 

 
 Instruction 

 88%  degree provided a variety of useful educational experiences 
 92%  degree will allow fulfillment of educational goals 

 
Student Services 
Of the students who indicated utilization of the various Barton services available, our service 
areas received positive feedback:  
 94% Admissions Office 
 93% Business Office 
 95% Advising Office 
 91% Financial Aid 
 93% Registrar/Enrollment Services 

 
 
Course Survey administered to a random selection of spring courses displays that students had a 
positive experience and would recommend Barton to others (graphic display of data here).    

 83% overall experience at Barton was positive   
 82% would recommend Barton to others 

 
 
Title III eCourse Survey submitted to 1,428 students with an 81.1% response rate (1,158 students)  

 95% satisfaction with the student and academic services offered by Barton 

 
 
Community College Survey of Student Engagement (CCSSE) was administered spring 2010, with 
results made available in August, along with the results of the Personal Assessment of the College 
Environment (PACE) survey. 
 

  

https://exsforms.bartonccc.edu/enrollmentservices/gradapp/grad.htm
http://bartonccc.edu/administration/research/gradsurvey/index.html
http://www.bartonccc.edu/administration/research/gradsurvey/instructservcharts.pdf
http://www.bartonccc.edu/administration/research/gradsurvey/studservicescharts.pdf
http://www.bartonccc.edu/administration/research/boardends/studentsurvey.pdf


The “Barton Difference” initiative promotes annual student recognition of faculty and staff that have 

made a difference in their experience here at Barton.  Below is just a sample of the wonderful 

nominations which were received this year: 

Staff: 
Kandi LeClear – Nominated by Peter Sukontaraks 
“As an active duty soldier taking a full class load, I had very little time to handle administrative tasks 
for my education.  I always knew that Kandi would make sure my records were correct and let me 
know if I needed to complete something before it became an obstacle to my academic progress.  I 
never had a chance to say thanks to Kandi, so here is my opportunity.  Thank you, Kandi.  It was a 
pleasure attending Barton in part because of you.” 
 
Kathy Desemo – Nominated by Tressa Studt 
“Kathy Desemo is one of the best, most helpful ladies that I have met on campus.  She has been like 
a second mom to me here at Barton.  I can talk to her about anything, and she gives me wonderful 
advice.  If I can’t find something in town I can always ask her.  She always encourages me to do my 
best at anything I do, and afterward she always asks how it went.  She is not only a great friend but a 
great employer.  I work as a Student Ambassador in the Admissions Office and couldn’t ask for a 
nicer, kinder boss.  Kathy has made a great impact on my life at Barton and I will continue to keep in 
touch with her throughout my life because she is such a wonderful lady and an amazing friends.  
Thanks, Kathy.  I love you!”  
 
Faculty: 
Rick Bealer – Nominated by Tamara Spencer 
“When I first had a psychology class with Mr. Bealer as my teacher, I was apprehensive about how 
the class was going to go.  Would it be boring and stodgy, each minute dragging by as if it were an 
hour?  Would there be a monotone teacher lecturing us, but not really caring if we understood or not?  
No, this would not be, because Mr. Bealer was the teacher.  He worked hard to make sure the class 
was fun, but also educationally friendly.  He made us laugh while we were learning about Freud and 
the five different stages of growth.” 
 
Jane Younger – Nominated by Roxie Thomas and Alisha Patton 
“Jane has been a wonderful influence on me this semester.  She is extremely caring, easy to speak 
with, and in my opinion a remarkable teacher.  I believe there is a lack of caring individuals in this 
world and Jane reminds me with her caring heart why I decided to become a nurse.  If I need 
someone to talk to, I know when I speak with her, she will place no judgments, just give advice with 
understanding.  She goes out of her way to be sure we understand the information clearly.  Mrs. 
Youngers has made a difference in my life.” 
 
“Jane Youngers has taught me many things throughout my two years in the Barton Nursing Program.  
She not only taught me many of my skills, but also she taught me to be a more patient advocate and 
a caring nurse.” 
 
 
 


